
 

 
 

Memorandum 
February 7, 2019 

 
To: Town Council 
 
From:  Kim Fravel, Town Clerk 
 
Cc: Mayor & Town Council, Town Manager, Deputy Town Manager, Town Attorney, Department 

Heads, Media 
 
Re: Presentation of the Draft Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan – February 13, 2019  
              
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to notify you of the Public Input Meeting to be held on 
Wednesday February 13, 2019 beginning at 6:00 pm in the Town Council Chambers. The agenda 
items are as follows: 
 

 
Meeting/Topic 

 

 
Date/Time 

 
Public Input Meeting: 

• Presentation of the Draft Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan 
 

 
13 February 2019 at 6:00 p.m. 

 
If you should have any questions or concerns, please contact me at the Municipal Office.  


